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The school year is in full swing and we have 

been busy learning about our classmates 

and our classroom.  Routines are beginning 

to be established. 

 
Reading- Students have begun to learn 

how the books in our classroom are 

organized and the importance of putting 

them back where they belong.  They have 

had opportunities to interact with the books. 

 
Writing- “Work on Writing” is one of the Daily 

5 components that students will be doing 

each day.  We have discussed what the 

students and the teacher should look like 

and sound like during this time.  We are 

building our stamina for writing. 

    

Math- We took our 2nd grade Benchmark 

Assessment to see the strengths and 

weaknesses of each area.  This will be used 

to help our Remedial Math teacher decide 

on groupings.   

 
Social Studies- Community Building.  We are 

a community of learners in a respectful, safe 

environment.  Students are doing a great 

job practicing these values.  We also wrote 

letters to local First Responders (Firefighters, 

Police Officers, EMT’s etc.) in honor of 

Patriot’s Day.     
 
Spelling – Spelling will begin next week! 
 

This Week’s Focus 

Our Class Rules 
Please review our class rules with your student 

 

1. Come to class prepared. 

2. Keep your hands, feet, and objects to 

yourself. 

3. Listen while others are talking. 

4. Share and take turns. 

5. Follow directions and be respectful. 

6. Have fun! 

 

* Please return green 

emergency cards if you have 

not already 
Thank you! 

 

September 14 – Fall Fundraiser 

Begins 

 

September 16- PTA Meeting 6:30 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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